
LOVE 
DINGLEY 
VILLAGE?
We need you!



We need your  
energy and passion!
As owner of the former Kingswood 
Dingley Village site, AustralianSuper 
needs your ideas about how you’d like  
to see the space developed.

The Victorian Government recently 
announced a new process for golf 
course redevelopment. New Planning 
Guidelines are expected to be known in 
early 2020. When these are known, we 
will decide how to refresh our proposal.

In the meantime, we would like to meet 
you and hear your ideas about the 
space. This is a once-in-a generation 
opportunity for the people who live in 
and love Dingley Village to help shape 
the way your community grows. 
 

Get involved!
Where:  
Old Kingswood Clubhouse, Centre 
Dandenong Rd, Dingley Village

When:  
Come anytime that suits you on the 
following days/times:

•	 Thursday 14 November, 3-6pm

•	 Thursday 21 November, 4-8pm  
*Note extended time

•	 Thursday 28 November, 3-6pm 
 

To find out more:
W: www.australiansuper.com/dingley

P: 1300 281 235

E: HowardS@australiansuper.com


